
Submittal Note: 

 

I believe when we submitted the original stamped drawings on this project there was an issue that the 

stamping caused the sheets to be locked.  We ended up solving this by essentially “printing” a pdf of the 

set.  This may be the cause of the fidelity issues that were noted in previous comments.  In the current 

version I am not sure the stamp will show up correctly, but hopefully the document will be useable.  

Please contact me if there are any issues, at tomb@ghdarch.com. 

 

Regards, 

Tom Brown 

Gelotte Hommas Drivdahl 


